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VFW POST 846 NEWSLETTER                                                              
Emeritus Editor: Ray Calore     Guest Editor: Jonathan Hyde 

FROM YOUR AUXILIARY                                                                       DANA PFLUMM, President  

 

Greetings Brothers and Sisters,  

Welcome to Spring! After a long hard winter, we can look forward to warmer weather, longer days and flowers. Yeah!     

Our next meeting will be on Thursday, Apr. 13 at 5:00. We will be holding elections that day so please plan to attend.     

Better yet, why don't you run for an office? We need your input and new ideas. Please consider stepping up to 

an elected position.  There will be plenty of help available to you if you will just say yes.  The Auxiliary depends 

on people to be willing to help in whatever way they can and changing officers each year is a  good way to get 

new ideas and ways of doing things.  As long as the job gets done, it is not so important that it be done exactly 

the way it has always been done.  

Our District Spring Convention will be held on Sat., April 22, in Lenexa at 10:00. Please plan to attend. Awards 

will be given and District elections will be held.  Be involved whenever you can.  Please read the newsletter to 

get updates on all activities at our Post.  

Join us for Steak night [Sign-up by meeting night] on Friday April 21.  The Saturday Breakfast has been        

cancelled, this month but please attend in the future.  Great speakers, Great Breakfast, Great Camaraderie,  

We are entering our tornado season. Remember to keep yourself informed if there is a possibility of bad 

weather. Make sure your cell phone is charged and you have plenty of water and comfort food in your safe 

place. TAKE COVER! When alarms sound!! 

I hope everyone has a holy and blessed Easter day. May God Bless You and Yours. President Dana. 

COMMANDER’s COLUMN     Principles  Above  Personalities          MARTIN FRIES, Commander 

Comrades of Post 846,  

We will have our Post-elections this month. Our next meeting is on 13 APR, dinner at 6PM followed by 

meeting at 7pm. Please consider how you might serve the Post.  

 

Due to other meetings on Saturday 15 APR we will NOT have our normal monthly breakfast this month.     

 
Since the weather is getting better, we went back to our Steak Night.  Just think, where can you get a great 

steak cooked to order with all the sides and desserts for $15.00.  The next steak night will be 21 APR from  

6PM to 8PM. Our Chef Comrade Larry Fries will be ready to take how you want your steaks cooked.        

 
Don’t forget about Friday Nights the post is open from 4 to 8 dinner is provided for people who show up.  If you 
can help support working on Friday Nights, it is needed since this is your post and we need your support to 
keep it open for members to relax and hang out with each other.     

                                                                                                         Martin Fries, Post Commander 



CHAPLAIN’S CORNER… LANE SMITH  
 

We don’t know of illnesses or hospitalizations, however, please let us know if you know of someone in need of support. 
 
Deployment Ready: “For our battle is not against the Russians, CCP, other military or political power or flesh & blood, 
but against the rulers, authorities, the world powers of darkness and the spiritual forces of evil in the heavens”.    
             
Infantryman’s Creed: I carry America’s faith and honor against her enemies.                                                                                       I 

I am the King of Battle. I am what my country expects me to be. 

VFW POST 846  
MEETING  

2nd Thursday   
April 13 @ 7 pm 

 
An informal dinner at 6pm 
on meeting night. Feel free 

to bring a dessert!   
Meetings are fun and         

informative.  
 

You’re involvement is the 
key to success! 

 
Post 846 will be open  
on MEETING NIGHT   

(2nd Thursday)  
&  

EVERY FRIDAY  
4 pm to 8 pm.   

 
Join your fellow VFW  

members in the  
846 Memorial Lounge  

on Fridays for Cards, Games, 
Snacks,  

& Camaraderie!                             
                

*  Hosts needed for 4 to 6  
and 6 to 8 shifts.   

                
* Sign-up on Post meeting 

nights. 

V.A. HOSPITAL REPORT… ...Christine Anderson, Chairman  
 
With Spring here, we continue to have clothing needs for the Vets who use Annie’s Closet and other needy 
Vets.   So, as you clean out your closets, keep our Vets in mind and bring your donations to the post.   
Someone who you don’t know will have their needs met because of your generous gift.   

Chris Anderson. 913 940 1003  

 

Join your fellow Post and Auxiliary members for a night  of                        

Great Eats and Great  Camaraderie! 

VFW Post 846 Auxiliary Announcement  

Message from the Department:   

The District Spring Convention will be Saturday, April 22 at 10:00 am at 

Lenexa.  I would love to see each auxiliary represented at this meeting.  We will 

present program awards and elect officers for 2023-2024.  

Please consider stepping up to an elected position.  There will be plenty of help   

available to you if you will just say yes.  The Auxiliary depends on people to be willing 

to help in whatever way they can and changing officers each year is a good way to get 

new ideas and ways of doing things.  As long as the job gets done, it is not so        

important that it be done exactly the way it has always been done.  

Questions?  Please contact President Sheryl  



 

https://www.facebook.com/VFW846                                                                                  

https://www.facebook.com/vfwauxiliarypost846                                                 

Post 846 e-mail address:    vfwpost846opks@gmail.com                         

Editor:      Jonathan Hyde            jquincyh@aol.com          913.530.0675 

This program is presented by Michael Howell, who was our March Breakfast Speaker. 
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Here is your opportunity to participate in POST 846 as a member of the Auxiliary.   

If you have questions about the Application or your Eligibility contact the Post. 


